
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I am honored by your consideration and nomination to serve on the NCATC Board of Directors.  I look 
forward to the opportunity to strengthen my involvement with NCATC and contribute to the community 
of professionals building technical education programs and partnerships to enhance the workforce.  I 
will serve on and support the NCATC committees of the Board and be available for monthly conference 
calls.  Attached you will find a letter of Support from Dr. Bona, President at NCTC, and a resume of 
qualifications.  I believe you have already received the requested digital photograph.  Please let me 
know if you need any other documentation or request modifications. 
 
V/r, 
 

Jon Beck 
UAS Technology Instructor 

Northland Community and Technical College 

Principal Investigator- National Center for Autonomous Technologies 

National Science Foundation ATE Program 

320.291.5380 

 


